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The children have loved being outside this week, enjoying the lovely weather. We have 
talked about how to take care in the sun, drinking plenty of fluids and wearing a sun hat as 
well as sun screen. 
We have continued to plant things in the Garden Area and have been checking on the 
plants in our class “Green house.” The children have been very good at remembering to 
water our plants. Here, they have spotted the plants are looking towards the sun. 

!  !  !  !   
As we have our own strawberry patch we decided to be “Strawberry Investigators”, 
checking where the strawberries have their seeds. The children quickly spotted the tiny 
yellow seeds that make a lovely pattern.  
Instead of cooking this week, we had strawberries and ice-cream in our own picnic. The 
strawberries were very tasty and the cold ice-cream was just what was needed! 

!  !  !  !  
The children continue with their own investigations whether it’s digging for worms or 
ordering numbers.  
Sometimes it’s just nice to relax and just watch your friends exploring! 

    !   !   !  
We hope you have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you all again on 5th June. 

Juliet Hardy and Jess Craske (Nursery Team).


